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OF OREGON 
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In the Matter of  

 

WARM SPRINGS 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS INC.  

 

Application for Allocation of Previously 

Unallocated Territory (Wanapine). 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

On June 24, 2015, WARM SPRINGS TELECOMMUNICATIONS INC., filed an 

application requesting allocation of currently unserved service territory.  A general 

description of the territory is: 

 

Unserved territory within the Warm Springs Reservation designated by Warm 

Springs Telecom as Wanapine. 

 

More information (and a map showing the subject territory) may be found online at 

http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAA/haa85635.pdf.  

 

Any person may request a hearing on this matter by August 17, 2015, by sending the 

request for hearing as an attachment to an email to PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us.  Please 

type UA 166 in the subject line of the email.  The email must be received by the PUC by 

5:00 p.m. on August 14, 2015.  Within 30 days of such request, the PUC will set the time 

and place for a hearing to determine if the territory should be allocated. 
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